M E M O R A N D U M



TO:		Dr. Randy Poe, Superintendent
		Ms. Karen Byrd, Chairperson
		Board Members

FROM:	Jehan M. Ghouse, Purchasing Administrator

DATE:	April 3, 2019 

RE:	Renewal of Financial Auditor Services

The proposal for Financial Auditing Services was awarded to Barnes Dennig for the Period July 1, 2018 through June 30, 2019.
[bookmark: _GoBack]
They have proposed continuing their services at the same price as the current year ($36,000) for the period July 1, 2019 through June 30, 2020.

I recommend accepting the proposal to retain Barnes Dennig as our Financial Auditor for the upcoming year, as presented.


